
 
 

 

 
 

 
 

Sent: Tuesday, March 16, 2010 10:40 AM 
To: FN-OMB-IntellectualProperty; info@copyrightalliance.org 
Subject: Intellectual property rights 

Follow Up Flag: Follow up 
Flag Status: Flagged 

The Copyright Alliance has informed me of this welcome invitation from the Obama Administration to share my thoughts 
on my rights as a creator... 

To whom it may concern, my name is Tim Nauman. I am a photographer and videographer. Retaining copyright and 
enforcing copyright violation are very important to me. In the new digital age we as creators are rapidly being challenged 
to retain the rights to our work. AND, get paid for them!  Intellectual property rights serves to protect the artist and need to 
be promoted and upheld! I thank you in advance for your future help on this issue 

Tim Nauman 
www.timnauman.com 
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